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Administrator’s News... 
The Holiday season is in full swing. A lot has changed and a lot 

of memories are being made here at Wellington Academy South 
Cape. We are so excited for this exciting time of year. We 

would like to wish Mr. Tyler, Ms. Carrie and Ms. Amber well on 
their new journeys.  Please welcome Ms. Kathy are VPK teacher 

up to the office she will now be in both the classroom and taking 
on the role of assistant director. We are excited to see many 
new faces around Wellington and what the new year will bring. 
Please keep a look out for many fun events that will be taking 
place this month. Santa will be December 20 so please make 

sure your children are in their festive wear.. We will be closing 
early December 22 and December 29 at 12:00pm. We will be 
closed December 25 and January 1.  Please check your child’s 

cubbies for weather permitting changes of clothes. Please make 
sure you label their cup with 1st and last name. Tuition is due no 

later than Monday evening. There will be a $40 late fee for 
those who do not pay on time. We wish you a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year.  

Love,  

Ms. Taryn and Ms. Kathy 

Happy Birthday from  

Wellington South Cape    

Myles M. 12/7       

Logan B. 12/15           

   Michael T. 12/22 

  Aaron C. 12/30 

                   Ms. Fiona 12/28 

Dates To Remember   

12/13 Trim a Tree 1’s and 2’s  

12/13 Winter School Pictures  

12/14– Holiday Program for Pre-K and VPK     

12/20 Santa Visit  

12/22 Close at 12pm 

12/25 and 1/1 Closed for Christmas and New Years 



December is an exciting time for our 
little ones. 

 

Let's take this opportunity to enjoy 
and make memories with our little 
ones as they celebrate their first 

Christmas. This is a very special time 
in your little ones lives.  

 

On that note, we would like to send 
our best wishes to Ms. Carries as 

they navigate her new endeavor and 
welcome Ms. Aaliyah in our class full 

time.  We would like to welcome Ame-
lia and Lily to our class.  

 

We hope our Wellington families have 
a Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year with those they love most.  

Don't forget, Wellington will be 
closed for Christmas and New Years 

Day. We will close at 12:00 pm on Dec 
22 and 29.  

Parents, we look forward to seeing 
your little ones dressed in their fes-
tive attire when Santa arrives De-

cember 20.  

We wish all of our families a very 
Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year.  

 

Love Your Nursery Teachers, 

Ms. Kerry, and Ms. Aaliyah 

Happy Holidays! In December 
we will be celebrating holidays 
around the world, we will be 
busy with lots of fun art and 

fine motor activities.   

We would like to wish Myles 
Happy Birthday! you are doing 

great in D2.   

Please join us December 13th 
at 3pm for Trim-a tree this is 
always a fun family event to 

kick off the holidays. 

Quick reminders, please        
always have spare clothes in 
the cubbies,we don't have 

clothes for back ups.   

We are in need of spare 
clothes if anyone has some to 

donate boys and girls 
clothes.   

 

Happy Holidays, 

Miss Connie Miss Z'uria 



Welcome December! I hope 
everyone had a great 

Thanksgiving. This month 
we’re celebrating holidays 

around the world. Our class 
holiday program will be De-

cember 14th at 3:00pm. 
Santa will be here Decem-
ber 20th. Please welcome 
our new friend Ethan to 
our class. Also please re-

member to check your 
child’s changes of clothes 

to make sure they are 
weather appropriate. 

We’re excited for all the 
fun things we have planned 

this month.  

 

Love Always, Miss Kelsey 

Happy Holidays Little Elves!! 
The month of December is all about cele-

brations around the world! We will be talk-
ing about all of the family traditions that 

take place and how we celebrate them. The 
colors and shapes we will be focusing on 
for this month are red and green, and 

stars and cones! Be sure to point these out 
to your little ones wherever you see them 

this holiday season! 
Parents, we will also be discussing differ-

ent foods that we see/eat and I encourage 
you to make a dish representing your fami-

ly with your child, and bring it into class 
for all of us to experience, on our Christ-

mas Party day!! Keep a look out for im-
portant dates regarding our school and 

class as the days get closer.  
As we approach colder weather, please re-
member to keep 2 extra set of clothes and 

a light jacket inside their cubbies at all 
times, with names labeled on tags 

please.  Transitioning into the new month, 
we will be saying bye to our former co-

teacher, Ms. Amber. She was amazing and 
we wish her the best in her future endeav-

ors. We know she will thrive! Let us also 
wish our fellow students, Logan, Layla and 
Sutton, a big farewell as they move on up 
to the Pre-K class. Both potty trained and 
eager to learn more! And a warm welcome 
to AJ for joining our terrific twos!! I look 
forward to all of the fun holiday events 

and bountiful memories we will share as we 
wrap up the year and ring in the new one. 

Hello 2024!! 

 

Love, Ms. Brooke  

  



Wow what a month. We are so 
thankful for all of our families, We 
have learned about everything that 
goes into celebrating Thanksgiving 
from cooking a turkey to the pil-
grims who celebrated the first 

Thanksgiving.  We also were learning 
about dinosaurs and had fun doing 
dino math and learning our letters 
while digging for fossils. We even 

got a special visit from our Jurassic 
Park tour guide Ms. Kathy. Our chil-
dren are so excited for the Christ-

mas Season. We will be learning 
about Holidays around the World. 

Our Holiday Program will be Thurs-
day, December 14 and Santa will be 

here Wednesday, December 20. 
Please be on the look out for our 
days in December that we will be 
closing early Friday December 22 

and Friday December 29. There will 
be no VPK December 22– January 8. 
Please keep an eye on the weather 
and make sure you have provided 
your child with clothes that are 

weather permitting. Hope your Holi-
days are bright.  

 

Thank You, 

Mrs. Kathy  

 In December we are going to 
be working on letters P, Q, 

and R. We are also working on 
word endings. We will be talk-

ing about the numbers 
16,17,and 18. The holidays are 
just around the corner and we 

have so many fun things 
planned for the month of De-
cember. We will be having our 
Holiday Program on December 

14 at 10:30am, our holiday 
party will be December 19 and 
Santa will be here December 
20. Please remember we are 
following Lee County Schools 
schedule so there will be no 
VPK during Winter Break. 
Please check your child’s 
classroom for any other 

events and please check your 
child’s extra clothes to make 

sure they are weather permit-
ting. Hope you have a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New 

Year!! 

Love, Ms. Danielle 





Please help local foster families. Tags with lo-

cal foster children’s wishes will be hung on a 

tree. Please choose a child and help local fos-

ter parents fulfill these children’s Christmas 

wishes. All donations must come wrapped 

with tag attached no later than December 

   8th.  





 



 

 

Celebrations Around the World  

 

Ages 0-2  

Letters: A-P Review 

Numbers: 0-10 Review 

Shapes: Cone and Star  

Colors: Green and Red 

 

 

Developmental Threes, Fours & VPK 

      Letters: A-P Review  

Numbers: 0-10 

Shapes: Cone and Star  

Colors: Green and Red  




